
21/11/2019 

MR Brian Fitzgerald 
440 / 25 Wentworth ST 
Manly NSW 2095 
fitzfam@bigpond.net.au 

RE: DA2019/1234 - 0 Wharves And Jetties MANLY NSW 2095

The proposed increasing of outdoor drinking area is not acceptable as it will increase noise for 
surrounding residents.
There is already ample outdoor areas in the Wharf Hotel,Hugo's & Bavarian which is already 
very noisy but residents are living with it.
Also no additional parking facilities for the additional 400 or so patrons which will be expected.
Therefore we are opposed to this expansion.

Yours faithfully

Patricia & Brian Fitzgerald
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Subject: Online Submission


